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1800 Alta Vista Drive
Ottawa ON
K1G 4J5
Canada

ACTION REQUIRED
FEIBA Defect – Particles in BAXJECT II HF Device

Customer Letter # 2023-24

2023-09-06 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
Please find attached vendor notification regarding two lot numbers for FEIBA 2500IU: Lot # 
F2W053AE and Lot # F2W053AF.The vendor has voluntarily agreed to replace BAXJECT II Hi-
Flow reconstitution devices for these two lots produced between October 2021 and January 
2022. 

Information regarding the available options to replace reconstitution devices for the lots 
mentioned can be found in the attached vendor notification. 

Please share a copy of this customer letter with healthcare professionals at your hospital who 
might be interested in this information. 

This customer letter can also be viewed at www.blood.ca in the “Hospital Services” section.  If 
you have questions about this letter, or if you require it in an accessible format, please contact 
your local hospital liaison specialist. 

Sincerely, 

Jody Faught 
Director, Integrated Supply Chain Planning, Business Systems and Analytics 

 
  

 
 

http://www.blood.ca/

	FEIBA Defect – Particles in BAXJECT II HF Device



